
 

 

Monday 20th June 2022 / 20th Dhul Qadah, 1443 

 
Dear student 

Assalaamu Alaikum (Peace Be Upon You) 
 

I hope that you are in good health and resting well following the completion of your studies. 
 
Your final grades will be issued on Thursday 25th August 2022. 
 
As we approach this date, I understand that it can be a very stressful time for you, and it is important that you 
do not worry excessively about your results.  
 
To collect your results, please come to the school at the time allocated to your year group.  Your allocated 
time is given below.  
 

Date 25th August 2022 

Year 11 9am – 11am 

Year 10 11am – 12pm 

Location Dining Hall 

 
If you wish any other person (including family members) to collect the results on your behalf, they must 
complete and bring the attached form or a signed permission slip and present it on results day along with 
proof of their id i.e. passport. 
 
If you would like your results emailed out to you, or you are presenting Covid symptom, it is recommended 

you do not come in to collect your results. Please email the school instead on 

fehmida.kathawala@egcoventry.staracademies.org 

 
Whatever the outcome of your results, teachers will be on hand to support and help you.  Please remember 
that we are always available even if you do not seek help on the actual day itself. 
 
I am thinking of all of you at this time and praying for your success.  You have worked to the best of your ability 
and you should be very proud of your achievements.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer and continue to stay safe.    
 
Along with your teachers, I look forward to seeing you on Results’ Day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fehmida Kathawala 
Exams Officer  



 

 

 

Results Authorisation Form 
 

If you wish any other person (including family members) to collect your results on your behalf, you 

must give them the completed section below or a signed permission from you to present on results 

day along with proof of their ID.  

 

Please email school on fehmida.kathawala@egcoventry.staracademies.org and inform in advance. 

 

 

  

 

YOUR REPRESENTATIVE MUST BRING THIS HALF WITH HIM/HER TO COLLECT YOUR RESULTS 

ALONG WITH PROOF OF THEIR ID 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. (name) who 

is ………………………………………………………………………………………… (relationship) to me to collect my results 

on Thursday 25th August 2022 from Eden Girls’ School, Coventry. 

 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Form ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Date ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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